25th January 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,
This week we have welcomed Miss Radcliffe, our P.G.C.E. student, into Reception and the children have all been very helpful showing her where to find things!
We have had a lovely week learning about St Dwynwen and making St Dwynwen’s Day cards in the style of Kandinsky.  In Maths we have been learning to sequence the days of the week and we linked it to The Very Hungry Caterpillar story.  
In our topic lessons we enjoyed doing a blindfolded fruit taste test and we are proud to say that every child tried all of the different fruits, including lychees!  We chose our favourite fruits and we followed a smoothie recipe to make a delicious healthy drink.
Here is some extra reading and writing practice if you would like to use it:
Learning to blend at home 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/IqDE7yUK/KE0yfJrp  
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/54zYatxl/VVT06Kdr 

Word Time Reading and Spelling Set 1 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/o1z5VT6j/UhyYiuee      

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/BggMu3ii/7v2bhNvR  
These links are valid until May 8th.
Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend!
Best Wishes,  
Mrs Chapman, Mrs Adams, Miss Hopkins, Miss Downe and Miss Radcliffe
